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390th SMW Memorial Association

P.O. Box 17916, Tucson, AZ 85731

redsnooty@comcast.net

Phone/Fax: 520-886-7157

www.390smw.org
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Dear 390th SMWA Members,



The Titan Missile Museum has offered us an opportunity to continue to have our 390th identity perpetuated by purchasing the Naming Rights to the old Briefing Room.  Normally this honor requires a donation of $25,000.

The 390th SMWMA Board of Directors is in favor of the purchase as it will afford the 390th SMW recognition by all the visitors who use this room as part of their tour of the site.

The 390th SMWMA typically donates annually to the Museum to help them realize some of their desires that are not included in their budget.  This donation will continue as long as we are financially able to do so.

The Naming Rights is a separate endeavor and the Museum has offered it to us for a mere $10,000 as consideration of our past and continuing support.  

The Association has made a commitment of giving at least $1,000 annually towards this project, more would be better and that is where you come in.  

The Board is asking all its members to assist us achieving this goal. Those of you who are interested in making a pledge can sign up and we will send out reminder notices at the appropriate time, whatever your preference.  You can determine an amount you are comfortable donating, we will accept any amount..  

If you have any questions, please contact the 390th SMWMA Board of Directors President, Dick Kampa at 520-7477592 or John and Susan Lasher, Reunion Co-chairs at 520-886-3430.  The Association’s address: P.O. Box 17916, Tucson, AZ 85731

Thank you for any consideration you will give to this endeavor.

Richard Kampa

390th SMWMA President
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